
 
 
 
 
 
 
        January 13, 2008 
 
 
Dear Parents and Sunday School Student, 
 
 Since you were unable to attend the Oratorical Festival meeting today, I am sending you 
the list of topics for your division. 
 
 Please read the general tips carefully before you select one of the topics.  Then fill out the 
Speaker Registration form.  I will be collecting these forms next Sunday, January 20, during 
Sunday School. The following Sunday, January 27, I will give you the research material that you 
will need to write your report. 
 
 Your reports must be completed and returned to me no later than Sunday, February 10.  
Please read through all the material I have enclosed. 
 
 The Oratorical Festival will take place at our church on Sunday, March 9.  The day 
before (on Saturday, March 8) we will have a practice session in church at 11:30am. 
 
 If you have any questions, please call me at  
 
 
 
        Sincerely,, 
 
 
 
 
         
        Oratorical Festival Chairperson 
 


